
 

 

 

16/02/2017 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We are holding a Parents  Morning on Tuesday 21st March in Priory 16 Café. 

 This will be an opportunity for you to meet and chat to your child’s class teacher 
and support staff. The session will start at 10 am and finish at 11.30am. We will 
provide refreshments and have some photographs and examples of your child’s 
work. Please could you return the slip below if you will be attending.   

Yours Sincereley 

Janet Coyle 

Lower School Phase Leader 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent’s Morning Tuesday 21st March 10am 

I am able to attend 
 
Name of Child ......................................................... 
	


